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NECRFLI

Your Road Freight Partner.
24 April 2019

CIRCULAR TO THE INDUSTRY

RE: DECLARATION OF PUBLIC HOLIDAY ON WEDNESDAY 08 MAY 2019
(NATIONAL GOVERNMENT ELECTIONS)

Wednesday 08 May 2019 has been declared a public holiday and has been gazetted
under proclamation no. 184, 2019 in Government Gazette 42342 dated 28 March
2019.

We hereby notify the industry that the 08 May 2019 will therefore be a paid holiday as
per Clause 15 of the NBCRFLI’'s Main Collective Agreement.

For full payment provisions of public holidays, please refer to page 32 of the Main
Collective Agreement, which is available on our website at:

http://www.nbcrfli.org.za/Agreements/Main%20Collective%20Agreement.pdf.

Alternatively contact your designated agent for further assistance.

Yours Sincerely,

Musa Ndlovu
National Secretary
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